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W o r d s  t h e  O r a n g e v i l l e  W a y

Sunday, November 29, 2020
1 p.m. Virtual Event  
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Uncertain Times: 
Resiliency and Psychological Heroes

Harry Posner interviews best-selling author Catherine Gildiner

Please register to receive event link at orangevillelibrary.ca 
First 25 registrants receive a complimentary  

copy of Good Morning, Monster

Indigenous AuthorTravel

Book to Film

Banned BookBiography & Memoir

Open to all ages

M.C. Harry Posner

HoHoliday Lightsliday Lights
ExExtrtraavvagaganzanzaa 

Tour the Town and visit holiday light displays
November 22 to January 8

Join in the extravaganza and light up your home 
or business. Online submission form and more 

event details available at orangeville.ca
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RECOGNITION AWARD

Nominations
Nominations are open 
to recognize residents, 
businesses and organizations 
for their outstanding efforts 
in the community during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

Nomination criteria and 
forms are available online.

Fall Reading 
Challenge

to try
Explore new genres 
and track your reads for 
a chance to win great 
prizes!

Runs until December 21

Register at  
orangevillepubliclibrary.beanstack.org

Public Notice
The Town now provides after-hours By-law Enforcement 
coverage to respond to complaints regarding parking, graffiti 
and the Town’s face covering by-law. If you have a complaint 
regarding any of these matters during the following hours:
Monday to Friday		  4:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
Saturday and Sunday	 10 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
please email bylaw@orangeville.ca.

We want to take this opportunity to remind residents about the 
following parking regulations:
•	 two-hour parking limits in identified areas
•	 prohibited parking in identified areas
•	 overnight parking prohibition between 2 a.m. and 7 a.m.  

from December 1 to March 31

 Dufferin OPP Police Services Board  
  (Orangeville Satellite)

Job Opportunity 
Police Services Board Secretary 

One-year contract position, part-time, flexible hours
The Town of Orangeville has transitioned to the OPP. The Police 
Services Board for the Orangeville satellite of the OPP is the 
civilian oversight body that is responsible for providing adequate 
and effective police services in Orangeville and is seeking to hire 
a part-time Police Service Board Secretary for a one-year contract 
(12 months). For the full job description, visit https://orangeville.
applicantstack.com/x/openings.
Compensation: 
An honourarium of $1,250 per month plus an additional $100 for 
preparation, attendance and minute taking relating to any special 
Board/Committee meetings  
The successful candidate will be required to provide a police 
background check which would be facilitated by the Ontario 
Provincial Police.
Qualified candidates may apply online, in confidence, no later 
than 4 p.m. on Friday, November 27, 2020. To apply, visit https://
orangeville.applicantstack.com/x/openings. For more information, 
visit https://www.orangevillepolice.ca/board/.
Accommodations are available for all parts of the recruitment 
process. Applicants need to make their needs known in 
advance. By submitting your personal information to the Town of 
Orangeville, you consent to the collection, use, and disclosure of 
that information in connection with the Town’s recruitment, hiring 
and/or employment processes. Personal information on this 
form is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001, 
S.O. 2001, c.25, as amended, and will be used to determine the 
qualifications for the Police Services Board Secretary position. 
Questions about this collection should be directed to the Manager, 
Human Resources at 87 Broadway, Orangeville, Ontario L9W 1K1. AAdult & Fdult & Family Samily Skkaatteses

Offered at Tony Rose   •   Mon-Wed-Fri
Adults 9-9:50 a.m. (maximum 25)

Families 11-11:50 a.m. (maximum 25)
PPrree-r-registegister aer at wt wwwww.or.orangeangevilleville.c.caa

Public Participation During Electronic 
Heritage Orangeville Meeting

The upcoming electronic Heritage Orangeville meeting is 
scheduled for Wednesday, November 18, 2020 at 7 p.m. and the 
agenda will be posted online at www.orangeville.ca by Friday, 
November 13, 2020.
Due to efforts to contain the spread of COVID-19, the Council 
Chambers at Town Hall will not be open to the public to attend 
Heritage Orangeville meetings until further notice.
Written Comments
Prior to be meeting, written comments may be sent to the 
Secretary of the Heritage Orangeville Committee by email at 
ckhan@orangeville.ca. Such written comments will become part of 
the public record.
Public Participation
Members of the public may access the meeting on the above-noted 
date and time by telephone at:
(289) 801-5774
Conference ID: 494 701 707#
Please note that your full name and comments will be part of the 
public record and will be included in the minutes of the meeting. 

The Orangeville Public Library is inviting 
children in the community to help  
design our new kids’ library card.

Age categories  
3-7 yrs  |  8-12 years

Contest details and template available at  
www.orangevillelibrary.ca

You Inspire

Literacy
 and

... a love of 

Life-long Learning!
Expressing heartfelt appreciation and gratitude to our 

staff, volunteers and friends of the library.

Thank you from the Orangeville Public Library Board!

New hours effective 
November 9
Mill Street library hours 

Monday to Saturday 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.

New:  Visit the library using the  
Mill Street entrance

Alder Street library remains closed

Curbside Pick-up Hours
Curbside pick-up is available  

Monday to Saturday, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Writers’  Virtual
Open Mic Night

Thursday, December 3 
         7 p.m.

Read your work or watch other local writers 
share their talent.
Pre-registration required to receive the event 
link and to book a spot as a speaker. 
Register at www.orangevillelibrary.ca

Loose Leaf CollectionLoose Leaf Collection
Beginning in late October, loose leaves 
will be collected on Orangeville streets 
with mature boulevard trees only, using a 
vacuum truck. The Town will be divided in 
two zones - north of Broadway and south 
of Broadway. Collection will run 
for approximately four weeks and will 
be weather dependent.
All other yard waste from your property 
(leaves, branches, brush) can be set out 
in bags, bundles or labelled containers 
for collection in the County’s regular 
bi-weekly yard waste program, which will 
continue to run until the end of November.
Rake leaves from boulevard trees only 
(those trees on the town’s right of way) 
to the curb. Please do not rake leaves onto 
the road.
For more information on loose leaf 
collection, please call Town of 
Orangeville Public Works at 519-941-0440 
ext. 4500.




